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---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
Ref the above . This is causing strong feelings particularly in the Glebe Estate. I live on the the 
entrance to the Glebe and i see the amount of traffic entering and coming out and it horrendous 
particularly at 4 to 6 pm. Yesterday I drove down to the Bulwarks, it was single file most of the way 
and to get to the  entrance of  the proposed site I had to twist and turn through the Bulwarks 
avoiding children playing and also past the play ground. 
It is definitely not suitable as an access to Glebe Farm 
I would suggest you drive to the Buklwarks instead of looking on Google Earth  and then come 
and sit outside my bungalow and observe the traffic before any application is submitted  ( I will 
give you a cup of coffee ) 
 


